
Dear Editor, 

Please find below details of our upcoming auditions for our next Torbay-based show, we would be 
ever so grateful if you could help us spread the word. 

I have also attached the audition poster itself. My contact details are at the bottom of this email if 
you have any questions. 

Laura Jury 

________________________________________________

The South Devon Players theatre company plan to revisit the Roaring 20s, in an all new show, with 
open auditions announced for June 15th, in Brixham. 

We would love to hear from prospective performers as well as old friends, for this lively fun show. 

Set in a 1920s cabaret club in the fashionable seaside holiday resort of Torquay, there is a clash of 
modern 1920s and traditional values, and a mystery to be solved. The performance venues will be 
set up as cabaret clubs.

Auditions for this show will be held at Chestnut Community Centre, 1-3 Poplar Close, Brixham, 
Devon TQ5 0SA, at 1pm 1- 3.30pm on Sunday June 15th 2014.

Rehearsals will be held on Wednesday evenings and Sunday afternoons at Chestnut Heights 
Community Centre.

There is no cost whatsoever to audition.
If you become involved in the production, we each contribute £1 per rehearsal towards the weekly 
hire of the rehearsal hall. All scripts and costumes etc are supplied free of charge.

Show dates will be Sept 5th - 8th in Paignton, Torquay and Brixham.

More information on our group at

Website: http://southdevonplayers.weebly.com/
Twitter: sdevonplayers
Facebook: sdevonplayers
Email southdevonplayers@gmail.com



----------------------------------
Sent from Laura Jury, (secretary and director) 

tel 07855 090589
email southdevonplayers@gmail.com

 


